
  

NOTICE OF VACANCY  
 

 
Warwickshire County Council 

 
ARDEN DIVISION 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to the death of John Horner a 
vacancy exists in the Office of County Councillor for the above 
division. 
  
An election will be held if two electors from within the local 
authority area request, in writing, that the Returning Officer 
commence the procedure to hold an election to fill the vacancy.  
 
On receipt of the request to fill the vacancy the Returning Officer 
will set a date for an election to be held within 35 days. 
 
 

Dated 6th June 2022 
 
 
Monica Fogarty 
Returning Officer 
Shire Hall  
Market Place  
Warwick  
CV34 4RL 


